
Robert R. Sheldon 
10 Lake St. Lot #11 
Rouses Point, NY 

12979 
June 10, 1992 

Harold Weisburg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, Maryland 

21702 

Dear Mr. Weisburq: 

Please find enclosed a bAnk money-order for the amount of $90.00 
to cover the cost of my purchasing copies of your books: 
Whitewash 1-4 as well as Postmortem and Oswald in New Orleans. I 
look forward to reading them all with great interest even at this 
late date. You may remember that I called some weeks ago about 
this purchase. 

I was just turning ten on Nov. 24, 1962 which helped burn that 
week into my mind both because my parents were and are hard core 
democrats and because it all seemed so unbelievable. The official 
solution offered is no more believable today. 

I am interested in working toward having all relavant documents 
released as soon as possable. Can you offer any advice ? I have 
just watched the JFK movie with a certain amount of trepidation 
in the begining. I think it will go a long way in stirring up 
interest. I think there was something almost theraputic about 
seeing on the screen parts of what you have run in,your mind so 
many times. 

I don't pretend that the persons that actually pulled the 
triggers that day will ever be caught or tried. I do sincerely 
hope that they can be tracked down in name though. I think the 
country needs to have this happen. 

Allow me to thank you on behalf of many who have read and studied 
your hard work and toil. You have done a great service and I am 
sure that " Historian " will be listed among your credits. 

If the above monetary amount is not enough, please withhold one 
of the books and make note with delivery of: the rest. 

Robert R. Sheldon 
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